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JOHN C. HART MEMORIAL LIBRARY SEEKS NEW LIBRARY TRUSTEE 

 

The Board of Trustees of the John C. Hart Memorial Library is inviting applicants for a trustee’s position 

that will begin on September 1, 2023. Library trustees are responsible for setting library policy and are 

entrusted with the final responsibility of providing the best possible library services to the 

community.  The board meets a minimum of ten times a year.  Trustees may be asked to serve on board 

appointed committees or to represent the library at town meetings and events. The term of office is for 

five years.     

More information on the duties and responsibilities of library trustees may be found in the Handbook 

for Library Trustees of New York State.  A link to the handbook, the board bylaws and other helpful 

information may be found at https://www.yorktownlibrary.org/about-us/board-information/ 

Prospective candidates should submit a cover letter and resume addressed to board president 

Catherine Richey by email at crichey@yorktownlibrary.org or by mail to:       

 

Catherine Richey, Board President 
John C. Hart Memorial Library 
1130 East Main  
Shrub Oak, NY 10588 

  
If you have any questions about the position please contact the library director, at 

ycech@yorktownlibrary.org or by telephone at 914-245-5262 x 242. 

 

 

Contacts  

Yvonne Cech 

Library Director 

914-245-5262 x242 

ycech@yorktownlibrary.org 
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